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Media Release 

The Cathedral File released to public 

Release Date: 27 April 2012 

 

As announced by the Minister for Earthquake Recovery, Gerry Brownlee, the documentation 

currently held by CERA with regard to the ChristChurch Cathedral has been made public. 

Privacy constraints means some names and email addresses have been removed from the 

documents, and commercially sensitive information has also been removed. 

This release follows the previous upload of documents in November last year. 

Future releases of the cathedral will be available from this page. 

All files can downloaded from cera.govt.nz/the-cathedral-file 

 

http://cera.govt.nz/the-cathedral-file

